PUBLIC NOTICE
BLUE RIDGE LUMBER INC.
Vegetation Management Program

Blue Ridge Lumber Inc., on approval from Alberta Forestry and Parks, will be conducting
our vegetation management program on or after August 15, 2023, until September 15,
2023. Approximately 4430 hectares of harvested area will be treated with Vision Max
via aerial or ground operations. The purpose of the chemical treatments is to manage
competing vegetation.

All treatment locations are listed in the following townships:

Legal Locations of planned Herbicide Treatments

Township Range Meridian
69 10,11 5
68 10 5
67 9 5
66 8,9,10,11,12 5
65 8,9,10,11 5
64 8,9,10,16,19 5
63 9,15,16,17,23,24 5
62 9,10,13,23,24, 5
61 10,11,22,24 5
60 9,10,11,20,22 5
59 19,20,21 5
58 19 5
57 17,18,19 5
56 17,18,19 5
55 18 5
51 12,13,14,20,21 5
50 13,14 5

Access to all areas will be posted with signs and all applications will be conducted in
accordance with Alberta Forestry and Parks regulations. For more information regarding
our Vegetation Management Program, please contact us by email at brl-woodlands-
tending@westfraser.com or call 780-648-6266.
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